
Invitation to Financial Management 

Workshop 

Dear Students, 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Financial Management Workshop, designed to 

enhance your understanding of personal finance and budgeting. 

Date: March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Venue: Room 101, Main Campus 

This workshop will cover essential topics such as budgeting, saving, investing, and managing 

student loans. Lunch will be provided. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[College Name] 


